Memorandum

To: School Board

From: Kerry M. Leider

Date: October 13, 2015

Re: Quote #4171 — First Amendment to the Agreement for Refuse Removal and
Recycling Services Documenting the Name Change from Nordic Waste Services to

Waste Management of Minnesota

Quote #4171- District-wide Refuse Removal and Recycling Services was approved by the
School Board on May 20, 2014 with the option to extend for two additional one-year periods if
the amount was determined to be acceptable by the Director of Business Services and the
Property and Risk Manager. The District is currently in the second year of this agreement

effective July 1, 2015.

Attached please find the Amendment to the Agreement with Nordic Waste Services for the
district-wide refuse removal and recycling services contract documenting the name change from
Nordic Waste Services to Waste Management of Minnesota and confirming all other terms and
conditions of the original Agreement remain unchanged and in full force and effect.

I am recommending approval of this Amendment to the Agreement documenting the name
change to Waste Management of Minnesota and confirming all other terms are unchanged and in

full force and effect.
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